Town of Newfield Regular Town Board Work Session Meeting September 23, 2021 Page 1

A Public Hearing was held Thursday, September 23, 2021 at the Newfield Town Hall, 166 Main Street, Newfield NY, for the purpose of allowing public comment and opinion concerning proposed Local Law No. 4 of 2021- Solar Energy Systems and Battery Energy Storage Systems. The Zoom platform was also available for those as well due to COVID percussions.

Attending were Supervisor Allinger, Councilpersons James and Laughlin, Bookkeper Taeztsch, Town Clerk Kenerson, Planning Board Members Leo Tidd, James Haustein, Randy Brown and one other. Attending via Zoom were Councilpersons McCarty and Powers, and 3 others.

Supervisor Allinger called the Public Hearing to order at 7:00 PM, no one wished to speak regarding the topic.

At 7:01 PM the Public Hearing was closed

Respectfully Submitted,

October 7, 2021

Karen Miller Kenerson, RMC Town Clerk